Greenburgh Housing Authority
9 Maple Street
White Plains, NY 10603
(914)946-2110

TO: All GHA State Site Residents

FROM: GHA Management

RE: Maple Street Playground Renovations
DATE: May 9, 2024

Greetings:

We are pleased to inform you that the playground renovation contract
has been approved by HCR.

Renovation work for the Maple Street playground will begin the week of
May 13 2024, until completion. More information will be shared with
the residents when the exact date is given for the renovations to begin.

The playground area will not be accessible during the renovations.
Residents and visitors are asked to use caution while walking by the
playground area as well as the Maple Street walkways in the area during
the renovations to prevent any possible injuries.

Greenburgh Housing Authority appreciates your cooperation during the
renovations. We apologize for the inconvenience.

Thank You,
GHA Management




